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Action: FAV (A)  

REPORT: Favorable as amended 10-0: Council Members Turner, Anderson-Walker, Davis, Dernoga, 

Glaros, Harrison, Hawkins, Ivey, Streeter and Taveras 

 

 

The Prince George’s County Council convened as the Committee of the Whole on June 11, 2020 and 

June 16, 2020 to discuss CR-042-2020.  

 

As proposed CR-042-2020 is a Supplementary Appropriation of funds received from Federal, State and 

other sources. The Resolution sets forth the agencies that will receive the funds and includes Covid-19 

relief funds. 

 

During the initial meeting on CR-042-2020 there was considerable discussion on the use of Covid-19 

relief funds. At the June 16, 2020 meeting Major Riddick, Chief Administrative Officer, Office of the 

County Executive, explained the process and Stanley Earley, Director, Office of Management and 

Budget explained the various revised allocations. The total funds are $196 million with $15.9 million 

earmarked for housing assistance programs, $20 million for small business relief and $15 million to 

municipalities. 

 

The Office of Law reports CR-042-2020 to be in proper legislative form with no legal impediment to its 

adoption. 

 

There is a Draft 2 of CR-042 -2020 because of additional grant dollars earmarked for the Department of 

Housing and Community Development totaling $4.9 million. 

 

After discussion, the Prince George’s County Council sitting as the Committee of the Whole voted  

CR-042-2020 out favorable, as amended, 10-0. 
 


